
CENTRE FOR MUSICAL ARTS
Memorial Hall, UNB Fredericton

May 6-7, 2016
go.unb.ca/celtubafest2016

FOR MORE INFORMATION:
Tel/Fax: 506 453-4697
E-mail: musicart@unb.ca
Website: go.unb.ca/celtubafest2016

ACCOMMODATIONS:
Accommodation is available on campus or in the 
city. For a listing visit www.tourismfredericton.ca

For campus housing reservations contact  
stay@unb.ca or 506 453-4800, or book online  
at stay.unb.ca

FREDERICTON
INTERNATIONAL
TUBAFEST 2016

FREDERICTON INTERNATIONAL 
TUBAFEST 2016

TubaFest 2016 is the 12th edition of the annual  
Fredericton International TubaFest, founded by  
Richard Riding. Richard passed away on August 1,  
2011. He was a dedicated tuba and euphonium  
enthusiast who loved playing and promoting the  
sound and versatility of these low brass instruments.  
Through the support of the UNB Centre for 
Musical Arts, volunteers, and sponsors, TubaFest 
continues as an annual event. TubaFest provides 
a unique opportunity to obtain coaching from 
recognized musicians and to play with other low 
brass musicians. This year will again feature music 
written specifically for tubas and euphonia as 
well as some arrangements of old classics. Enjoy 
another great workshop in 2016.

*TUBAFEST FEES
ADULT (Two days)	 $115.00
STUDENT (Two days)	 $65.00

LATE REGISTRATION (received after Apr. 7)
ADULT (Two days)	 $140.00
STUDENT (Two days)	 $75.00
*including taxes

PRIVATE LESSONS

There will be opportunities for TubaFest attendees 
to have private lessons with the TubaFest clinicians. 
These lessons and fees are to be arranged directly 
with the clinician in question during TubaFest and 
will be available on a first come, first served basis.

TENTATIVE TWO-DAY SCHEDULE
MORNINGS:	Registration/warm-up
	 Large ensemble reading session
	 Large and small ensemble 
	 rehearsals clinics and  
	 master classes

LUNCH IN-HOUSE

AFTERNOON:	 Clinics
	 Large and small ensemble 
	 rehearsals

EVENINGS:	Small ensemble practice session
	 Concerts featuring the clinicians 
	 and the TubaFest Ensembles 



TUBAFEST 2016 - REGISTRATION FORM

TUBAFEST FEES (including taxes)
ADULT (Two days - $115.00)	 $_ _______
STUDENT (Two days - $65.00)	 $_ _______

LATE REGISTRATION (received after Apr. 7)
ADULT (Two days - $140.00)	 $_ _______
STUDENT (Two days - $75.00)	 $_ _______
	 TOTAL	$_ _______

         /               /

PLEASE RETURN YOUR FORM AND PAYMENT TO:
FREDERICTON INTERNATIONAL TUBAFEST 2016
University of New Brunswick Centre for Musical Arts
9 Bailey Drive, PO Box 4400, Fredericton, NB, Canada E3B 5A3      
Tel:/Fax: 506 453-4697

Credit card #:________________________________________

Expiry date:_ _______ 	Total amount enclosed:__________

Card holder’s name:__________________________________

Card holder’s signature:______________________________

	 q Cheque	 q Money Order	 q Cash
	 q Visa	 q Master Card	 q Amex

METHOD OF PAYMENT: 
Register online, call 506 453-4697, or make cheque or 
money order payable to the University of New Brunswick.

PHOTO RELEASE: q   We may take photographs to use 
in our future brochures and/or newsletters. If you would 
like to place conditions on your photos please let us know. 

CLINICIANS

GREGORY IRVINE, a native of  
Nova Scotia, was Principal  
Tubaist of the Hamilton (Ontario)  
Philharmonic Orchestra for eleven  
years. During that time he also  
performed with ensembles such  
as the Toronto Philharmonic,  
Toronto Pops, and CJRT  
Orchestras. He has performed  
extensively as a tuba soloist, and  

in chamber ensembles including the Royal Brass of  
the Hamilton Philharmonic, and the Aeolos Brass  
Quintet, which toured throughout Canada during  
the 1980s. Dr. Irvine has studied his instrument with  
some of the finest and best-known tuba players in  
the world. Currently Gregory is a professor of brass  
at the University of Prince Edward Island.

REGISTER ONLINE NOW AVAILABLE
go.unb.ca/celtubafest2016

JOBEY WILSON, tubist, has  
entertained audiences all over  
the world with his charismatically  
unique style. At the age of 17  
he flew to Chicago to join the  
Cavaliers Drum and Bugle  
Corps. After completing his  
Bachelor of Music at the  
University of Oklahoma under  
Ted L. Cox, the proud “Sooner”  

moved northeast to refine his skills under the  
legendary Chester Schmitz of the Boston Symphony  
Orchestra. In 2001, Jobey earned his Master’s degree  
from New England Conservatory and has since 
served as principal tubist of the Lexington Symphony.

Wilson is an Artist Faculty in the University of  
Southern Maine Music, an Adjunct Professor of  
Music/Low Brass at Boston College and the Low  
Brass and Chamber Music Coach for the Boston  
Youth Symphony Orchestras.

Name:_ ____________________________________________
	 First	 Middle Initial 	 Last
Date of Birth:_____________________
	 Year	 Month	 Day
Address:___________________________________________
	 PO Box or Street
_____________________________________________________
	 City or Town
_____________________________________________________
	 Province/State	 Postal/Zip Code
Student #: (if applicable)	_______________________________

Phone:___________  Email:___________________________

Instrument:	Euphonium q    Tuba q    Clef_ ___________


